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From Bethany Otto of Shoreline, WA, referencing Agenda item 9(c), Discussion of Ordinance
No. 967:

I support the City acquiring the beach parcel, and I also support the City prohibiting public
parking on 27th Ave NW. We all love going to the beach, especially at low tides. Our beaches

should be public spaces open to all.

Thank you
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